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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 6:58 PM
To: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Fallen Tree at Yorktown Road /San Mateo Highlands

 
 

From: Camille Leung  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 6:58 PM 
To: jay roshan <jbroshan@yahoo.com>; noel chamberlain (noel@nexgenbuilders.com) <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; 
Danee Cacci <Danee@nexgenbuilders.com>; John Shroyer <john@johnshroyer.com> 
Cc: mahnazroshan7@gmail.com; hcapresident@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: Fallen Tree at Yorktown Road /San Mateo Highlands 
 
Hi Jay, 
 
I believe there was a typo in Noels email.  I am also copying Danee and John who work with Noel. 
 
Thanks 
 

From: jay roshan <jbroshan@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 11:42 AM 
To: noal@nexgenbuilders.com 
Cc: mahnazroshan7@gmail.com; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; hcapresident@gmail.com 
Subject: Fallen Tree at Yorktown Road /San Mateo Highlands 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

To:  Conservation Easement Land 
        Mr. Noel Chamberlain 
 
This is Jay Roshan, I reside at 1683 Yorktown Road, San Mateo Highlands. 
 
During Atmospheric Storms in our area A big tree fell over at the border of my property and the Easement Land,  
 
falling and leaning on other trees causing instability in the land above my house, this land is the property of Conservation 
Easement Land. We are lucky the tree did not crash on to our 
 house which seats below your land. 
 
We are requesting the removal of fallen tree and smaller branches and an assessment of  
leaned over trees and their stability as soon as possible. Please see attached photos. 
 
Please email or call me at 650-766-0663 to schedule a visit. 
 
We appreciate your immediate attention  to this matter, 
 
Regards, 
J.Roshan 
 


